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~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
1. New Plumbing Legislation

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
As of January 1, new plumbing legislation comes into effect arising from amendments mentioned in these e-flashes a number of times last year. Of particular importance to Water Service Providers are the new Queensland Plumbing and Waste Water Code (QPWC) and changed sections of the Queensland Development Code. These changes have been mentioned in previous e-Flashes and will not be repeated here but should be checked by all Council WSPs. The Department of Infrastructure and Planning recently released guidelines explaining the new legislation and codes which is available on their website (see below for details).

A handful of issues deserve particular attention by Councils, namely:

1. New greywater rules require Councils to approve new systems and provide conditions for their maintenance and ongoing inspection.

2. The commercial buildings water savings targets require councils to apply targets to all new commercial buildings (in addition to residential premises).

3. Councils that have exemptions from targets for residential premises are automatically exempted for commercial premises but may opt to apply the commercial requirements regardless.

4. New sub-metering rules require that Councils specify:

          a. the types of meters they want installed,

          b. how the installation will be undertaken (e.g. by council plumbers, contractors or developers), and

          c. how and where the meters should be placed to allow future access.

This last point is of particular importance to Councils undertaking Development Approvals for multiple premises developments since January 1st.

The Department is running a series of training workshops over the coming weeks. For more information see http://www.lgp.qld.gov.au/planning/?id=7079 .

The new QPWC is available at http://www.lgp.qld.gov.au/planning/?id=5000  

The new Queensland Development Code is available at http://www.lgp.qld.gov.au/planning/?id=247 (see parts MP 4.1, 4.2 and 4.3)

Guidelines and Factsheets for Councils are available at http://www.lgp.qld.gov.au/planning/?id=7020 
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This message may be passed on to interested individuals and organisations.

To add your name to the distribution list, email “subscribe” to hgold@qldwater.com.au
To remove your name from the distribution list, email “unsubscribe” to hgold@qldwater.com.au 

Visit qldwater at http://www.qldwater.com.au/ 
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